
October 23, 2013
Chairman Bryce Black called the special Town Board meeting to order at 6:35 p.m. at the Frankfort Town Hall on Wednesday, October 23, 2013.  

Board members present were Bryce Black, Denny Richardson, Donna Juleff and Kay Hamilton.  Town official Maureen Manore, Town Attorney Gwen Kuchevar and Town Consultants Dan Fedderly and Scott McCurdy were present.  Rich Bignell arrived at 8:20 p.m.
Bryce Black made a motion to move into closed session pursuant to Wis. Stats. §19.85(1)(g) and § 19.85 (1) (e): first to confer with legal counsel who will provide advice concerning strategy for the Town Board with respect to litigation in which the Town is likely to become involved concerning the Notice of Intent to Register Marketable Nonmetallic Mineral Deposit from Randy and Audrey Richardson and concerning their property and while remaining in closed session, to deliberate and consider strategy concerning the Fine Materials Handling Plan now under development/negotiation with Greg Bechel Trucking and Excavation, LLC and affecting the industrial sand mine site at the Richardson Quarry.
Kay Hamilton seconded this motion and a roll call vote was called for the results as follows:  Bryce Black – Yes; Denny Richardson – Yes; Rich Bignell – Absent;  Donna Juleff –Yes; Kay Hamilton – Yes.  The motion carries.  (The minutes from the closed session are separate)

The open meeting was reconvened at 9:56 p.m..

Confirm any action taken or decisions reached in closed session re Town’s Response to Richardson Notice of Intent to Register Marketable Mineral Deposit.
No action was taken on this agenda item.
Confirm any action taken or decisions reached in  closed session re Fine Materials Handling Plan.
No action was taken on this agenda item.
Resolution 2013-8R- Preserving Local Control
The Board discussed Resolution 2013R, titled Resolution from the Town of Frankfort to the State of Wisconsin Legislature in Support of Preserving Local Control in the Interest of the Health Safety and Well-Being of Our People and in Opposition to SB 349.  It was noted that the Wisconsin Town’s Association had posted a resolution sample addressing this issue on their website. It was decided to rework the Town’s present draft resolution and put it on the agenda in November.

Adjourn

Kay Hamilton made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Donna Juleff seconded.  The vote was unanimous to approve.

Time 10:10 p.m.

Maureen Manore, Clerk


